
TO: Planning Commission 

FROM: Brad Medrud, Planning Manager 

DATE: June 28, 2022 

SUBJECT: Planning Commission Meeting Discussion 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 
 

Discussion item. 
 

 
2) Background: 
 

On June 7, 2022, the City Council approved Resolution No. R2022-010, terminating the 
local emergency declaration related to COVID-19 effective July 1, 2022.  This will allow City 
Hall to re-open five days a week and remove other restrictions related to the emergency 
declaration. 

 
Staff proposes the Planning Commission discuss their preferences for future regular 
meetings (all in person, all remote, or hybrid), as well as identifying opportunities for future 
field trips/worksessions related to upcoming Planning Commission topics, as well as 
individual Planning Commissioner check in meetings with staff and the Planning 
Commission chair. 

 

 
3) Alternatives: 
 

None. 
 

 
4) Attachments: 
 

A. None 


